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Young Carers Service Review
Somerset County Council’s Cabinet, took the decision on the 12th September to withdraw the savings proposals in relation to Young Carers of £200k (CAF - 20). We are now continuing to explore how the Young Carers services could be delivered differently in the future to ensure good outcomes for young carers as well as achieving good value for money so that we can ensure the provision is fit for the future. At this point in time no savings targets are attributed to this piece of work but it is important that in evaluating the options we do look to find cost effective solutions and where possible reduce costs.

Adults commissioners will lead this work building on their experience of developing the adults carers service so that we have a clear strategy and solutions for carers of all ages. Critical to the commissioning activity is engagement with young carers, their families, schools, communities and carer interest groups. Our aim is to involve young carers in all aspects of the design, development and implementation of any future service redesign and we plan to set up a project board made up of young carers to do that. 

To start the process, engagement events with young carers will take place over half term (31st Oct and 1st November) facilitated by the Participation Team.  We will follow this up with additional opportunities for young carers, their families, schools, communities and interest groups to have their say during November and December. Young carers will then work alongside commissioners to develop options from this information to put forward to Cabinet in February 2019. The current service will of course continue while this work is undertaken so that young carers continue to receive support. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me or one of my colleagues who will be working with me on this important piece of work:

Vicky Chipchase – Senior Commissioning Officer, Adult Social Care

Jesse Eveleigh – Commissioning Officer, Children`s Commissioning

Deborah Penny – Carers Voice Partnership Board 

Kind regards, Pip Cannons, Strategic Manager, Commissioning
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